
 

 

4. Dimes for Donation 

National FCE needs your help through 

your donations. One way is collecting  

“A Dime at a 

Time”. Please 

collect your 

extra dimes 

from your change, meetings, and all the 

activities you may attend. Collect the 

dimes in an empty water bottle, turn 

them in to your bank, and send the 

donation money to National FCE 

Headquarters. 

 

5. Donation to National FCE  

              Alumni Scholarship Fund 

Each year, the National FCE Alumni 

offers up to 3 Conference Scholarships 

which pay for the cost of the National 

FCE Conference registration.  Money 

for this scholarship is donated by 

National FCE Officer Alumni and 

other various donations.  Donations are 

always welcome.  

 

6. Honor Fund Donations 

National FCE is accepting gifts in 

“Honor” or “In Memory” of members, 

relatives, or friends.   Gifts will be used 

toward leadership education.   All gifts 

will be acknowledged by  National 

FCE.  A list of honorees 

and donors will be 

listed on the website, or 

FLASH; however, the 

amount of the gift will not be disclosed.   
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For questions, please contact any.  

FCE member or the:  

National FCE Headquarters 
HQ Secretary: Judy Jones 

Phone: 859-525-6401  
Email: nafcehq@fuse.net 

Go to www.nafce.org for complete forms and 

additional information.  
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Decrease in National FCE 

Membership 

With the decrease in  

membership across the 

nation, National FCE 

is in need of your help through 

donations and fundraising activities.  

National FCE dues are no longer 

sufficient to pay all the financial 

responsibilities of the organization.  

 

What are the Expenses of National 

FCE? 

Liability insurance, 

which is used at all 

levels of FCE, has 

increased every year 

and is a major part of the expenses each 

year.  That along with other continuing 

raising costs, National needs additional 

help from their members.  Currently, 

National FCE is not looking at raising 

dues.  

 

What is National FCE doing to 

reduce expenses? 

The National FCE organization is 

doing all that they can do to reduce 

expenses. Some of these methods are:  

• A website that has been set up 

and maintained by a volunteer 

Webmaster.  This 

is saving over 

$2,000 a year.  

• All Board 

Members are paying the full 

National FCE Conference 

registration fee. 

• All Board Members are paying 

their travel expenses.  

• National FCE Headquarters 

hours and labor have been 

dropped substantially to save 

cost.  

• Other things to reduce National 

FCE expenses such as printing 

etc.  

 

How Can Members Help? 

Every FCE member can help in many 

ways.  One of the best ways is for each 

member to find, invite, and recruit new 

members. FCE members, and Friends 

of FCE can help through various 

donations and fundraisers. All 

financial donations to FCE are tax 

deductible because National FCE is a 

501(c) 3 organization.  Forms and 

additional information can be found on 

the National FCE website 

www.nafce.org.  

 

1. Direct Donations 

Members can make donations directly 

to National FCE.  Checks can be sent 

to National FCE Headquarters or to the 

current National FCE Treasurer. 

 

2. Legacy Fund Donations 

Financial donations can be made to the 

Legacy Fund.  The money is invested 

in an Investment Fund.  The Principle 

money cannot be used for FCE 

expenses.  Only the Dividends of the 

invested money can be used to help 

with FCE expenses.  

 

3. Keeper’s Corner Fundraising 

Booths 

These booths are located in Klamath 

Falls, Oregon at Keeper’s Corner LLC 

– Antique, Craft, and Collectible Mall. 

Check out their Facebook page. Booths 

are 100% donated and there is no 

consignment fees charged.  100% of 

the money raised is sent to National 

FCE. Donations of items are provided 

by FCE members, Friends of FCE, 

vendors within the store, and other 

various donors.  Check the FCE 

website for information on how to send 

your donated items.  The booths are 

currently raising about $250.00/month.  
 

http://www.nafce.org/

